Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Allostock 
on Wednesday 14th March 2012

Present: Pat Guerin (PG), Liz Finney (LF), Muriel Taylor (MT), Pennie Drummond (PD), Michelle 
France (MF). 

	Item
	Minutes 
	
	Action 

	1
	Apologies for Absence. 
	
	

	
	Apologies received from Jane Evison, Maggie Maguire & 
	Steph Wagstaff- 
	

	
	Bethel. 
	
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting. 
	
	

	
	The minutes were confirmed. 
	
	

	3
	Matters Arising. 
	
	

	
	MT has received a financial contribution from Lanes & Derbys towards the ride 
	

	
	adverts in Equitrader. 
	
	

	4
	Treasurer's Report . 
	
	

	
	MT reported that the balance is £1,326.36. The Annual meeting made a loss of 
	

	
	£127.29 but this is normal. The Training Day made a profit of £37. 
	

	5
	Membership Secretary's Report. 
	
	

	
	PG reported that the number of members not renewed on 2nd Mar 2012 was 29 in 
	

	
	total made up of21 Full members, 6 Associates & 2 non-riding. 
	

	6
	PR. 
	
	

	
	S W-B has put adverts in Equitrader & Farmers' Guardian for the next two PRs. 
	

	7
	Annual Meeting 2nd Feb 2012. 
	
	

	
	This was a very successful evening & well attended. Ursula Hargreaves offered to 
	

	
	be the new Chef d'Equipe for the Inter Regional team. 
	
	

	8
	Groups' Conference Mar 3rd 2012. 
	
	

	
	LF gave a short report of the main points. 
	
	

	9
	Training Day. 
	
	

	
	This was an excellent day but sadly very poorly attended. The committee are at a 
	

	
	loss to know what our members wish us to organise apart from rides. 
	

	10
	Teggs Nose & Delamere PR updates. 
	
	

	
	Teggs Nose has 15 entries so far. All preparations are in place. PD would like to 
	PD 

	
	run a Merlin class for the Pony Club. 
	
	

	
	Delamere is suffering from a shortage of helpers. LF will place an appeal on the 
	LF 

	
	website. She will also run a Pony Club qualifying class. 
	
	

	11
	Inter Regional Team. 
	
	

	
	Lanes & Derbys are happy to continue with Cheshire as the North West Region. 
	

	
	PG will email details of the shirt contact to the new Chef, Ursula Hargreaves. We 
	PG 

	
	await details ofthe new venue following the cancellation of the Cirencester Ride. 
	

	12
	BEF Hoof funding. 
	
	LF 

	
	LF is to take part in a conference call on Mar 21st to discuss what funding is 
	

	
	needed in the region. 
	
	

	13
	AOB. 
	
	LF 

	
	Rob Paul has sadly had to retire from veterinary duties at rides due to problems in 
	

	
	obtaining insurance as he is not working in a Veterinary practice. 
	

	14
	Date of next meeting. 
	
	

	
	This will be on May 16th 2012 at The Laurels at 8.00pm. 
	
	


